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Comments: Dear Whom it May Concern,

 

I am writing to ask that the Chugach National Forest be open to all recreationalists. Here in Montana we have

gone through the same scenario and it has hurt both a way of life and economies across southwestern Montana.

I am asking you to think of all the repercussions that could possibly happen in the event motorized use is

restricted even further than it already is. If an argument such as the animals in the area are harmed by

snowmobiles is used, you must ask for certified research to prove it. After all these are public lands, which are

supposed to be owned by the citizens of this country. So why should we not be able to enjoy these public lands

throughout the year? 

 

Sincerely,

David Dempsey


